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Attorney General Scott Pruitt Honored by Oklahoma Cattlemen 
 

OKLAHOMA CITY, OKLA., July 27, 2015 – The Oklahoma Cattlemen’s Association (OCA) honored 

Oklahoma’s Attorney General Scott Pruitt as the OCA Distinguished Service Award honoree.  The award 

was presented during the recent 63rd Annual OCA Convention and Trade Show in Midwest City, Okla. 

 

The Distinguished Service Award is given to individuals who have contributed to the success of the OCA 

and the Oklahoma beef cattle industry.  Past honorees have been leaders in research, technology 

advancement, leadership and education. 

 

Attorney General Pruitt has led the fight against the special interest animal rights groups and the over-

reach of the federal government.   

 

"General Pruitt's strong stance against the EPA's assualt on private property rights in unparalleled," said 

Charlie Swanson, OCA President.  “On July 8th, Attorney General Pruitt filed suit against the EPA for their 

redefinition of the Clean Water Act through the proposed Waters of the United States (WOTUS) rule.  

"General Pruitt also knows the deceitful tactics of special animal rights groups like the Humane Society 

of the United States (HSUS) and has fought hard against their false and misleading fundraising schemes,” 

added Swanson.   

 

In March of 2014, General Pruitt's office issued a consumer alert, warning that the HSUS would be under 

investigation for deceiving Oklahomans into donating to them under fals pretenses. 

 

“We are pleased to be able to recognize and more importantly work with a Attorney General Scott Pruitt 

as he works to protect the citizens of Oklahoma,” Swanson said. 

 
The OCA represents more than 5,500 Oklahoma ranching families. The OCA exists to support and defend 

the state and nation's beef cattle industry. The OCA officers, board of directors and membership 

encourages you to join us in our advocacy efforts to ensure less government intervention, lower taxes 

and a better bottom line. For more information about OCA membership, the theft reward program or 

activities call 405-235-4391 or visit www.okcattlemen.org.  
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